
Hello to all Nar-Anon members: 
  

On behalf of the World Service Conference Committee, we are pleased to provide you with 
the Conference Agenda Report (CAR) for "Growth Through Service”, the World Service 

Conference 2020 (WSC 2020). The WSC will be held from April 30 to May 4, 2020 in Torrance, CA, USA. 

  
The CAR is a tool by which we are able to communicate the issues that we will address at the WSC. The 

motions received from regions around the world are included, as well as motions from previous 
conferences, world service committees and the board of trustees.  The CAR also includes information 

describing how the conference will function. 
  

We ask that you make these motions available to your region, areas and groups so that every Nar-Anon 

member will be aware of the issues to be addressed at the conference and be given an opportunity to 
have their voice heard at the group level.  In this way, regional delegates will be fully able to represent 

Nar-Anon as a whole based on their region's guidance. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind all concerned of the following upcoming 

deadlines.  Your anticipated cooperation in meeting these deadlines will be greatly appreciated. 

•         December 31, 2019 – Deadline to inform WSC Committee of region's intention to participate in 

WSC 2020 and submission by each region treasurer of equalized expense sum to WSO. * 
•         December 31, 2019 – Deadline for BOT members, world service committee chairs, and non-local 

observers to inform the WSC Committee of their intention to attend the conference. * 
•         February 1, 2020 – Conference Approval Track (CAT) material available and distributed to 

regions. 
•         March 2, 2020 – Deadline for World Service Committee reports, regional reports and assembly 

minutes showing election or continued endorsement of delegate or alternate delegate. 
•         April 1, 2020 - Agenda for WSC 2020 distributed to all attendees. 

•         April 16, 2020 – Deadline for local observers to inform the WSC Committee of their intention to 

attend the conference. 
 
* A copy of the WSC 2020 equalized expenses is attached for your convenience.  
  
As always, should you have any questions or any difficulty downloading attachments, please feel free to 
contact the committee.  Information about the WSC 2020 and the CAR is also available from Nar-Anon's 

website 
 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing many of you at WSC 2020 
  

 
In Loving Service, 

WSC Committee 
wscconference@nar-anon.org 
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